
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF LAKE PARK 
535 Park Ave. 

Lake Park, Florida  33403 

PROJECT: 

Construction Inspection Services 

RFP#:  109-2024 

 

           June 13, 2024 

Notice of Rejection of Proposals 
              

 The Town has rejected all RFP Proposals received on June 05, 2024, in response to Construction 

Inspection Services, RFP #109-2024. 

The Grant Agency governing the funding of this proposed work has requested that additional 

information be included in the procurement documents in order to bring the solicitation & 
documentation processes into compliance with Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) requirements 

for procurement and contracting. 

The RFP documents will be amended, re-advertised and reissued for proposal request. 

              

 

 Issued by:  Town of Lake Park, Office of the Town Clerk  Date:   

 Signed By:      

   Vivian Mendez, MMC 

   Town Clerk 
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